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Thank you so much for your feedback we had so many lovely comments and some great points to consider. 
Below are some of the points raised by staff within the questionnaire and how we are acting on them. If you 

have any questions or further suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 

Point Raised Action Taken 
Post Office door must 
always be closed has got 
much better 

Staff reminded about this and it has been much improved. We will 
continue to focus on this. 

Children in Owl Club should 
be collected to ensure they 
get there safely 

Children in Owl Club will now be collected up to Year 2 however if you 
have a concern about a specific child in any Year group getting there 

please alert Owl Club Manager Sam and she will support. 
Front door delay can be 
long an issue if the double 
door system isn’t working 

Sarah N has checked on this and it closes slowly for Health and Safety. 
The double door system is now up and running. 

I would like to be able to 
lock our classroom doors 

Sarah N is looking into this with Phil. 

I would like more SLT walk 
arounds 

This has been raised during SLT and we will continue to do these. 

Number of Staff out on 
duty 

Playground Rota has been reviewed and more staff are now on duty. 

LO – Handling Body Fluids 
info would be appreciated. 

Information sheet to share with Staff has been sent to SLO. 

Children need reminding 
how to move around School 

Phase leads will continue to remind of expectations at the start of 
Phase Assemblies. 

Sharing of information – 
can we know more if 
working with a child 

We will always endeavour to tell you as much as we can however we 
have a duty to ensure confidentially for  both the child and family. If 

you ever feel like you need more information or support please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 

 


